
From: Robert Frank  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 6:16 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Masking 
 
 
As a Ann Arbor legal resident, I support the masking physical distancing and illness requirements for in-
person meetings of the Ann Arbor zoning board of appeals and any other city meetings that are 
happening. Especially with rates rising as they typically do for winter.  
 
Robert Frank 
910 Spring Street 
Ann Arbor Michigan 48103 
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